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I am writing in opposition to SB348! So much is going on in our state that is wrong! 

People are being relieved of their rights and freedoms, while criminals are running 

crazy and  creating havoc! A single mom has no avenue to a firearm to protect her 

children, right there in the valley, crime is rampant! I’m afraid got these unprotected 

families snd children! I’m a law abiding citizen raised in Oregon! We have always 

used firearms for protection, hunting and target shooting! Rural Oregon families have 

always been raised in that atmosphere and yet a bill to remove that right looms in our 

legislature! It’s a heritage that had been there for generations, without issue! Please 

vote to oppose these bills and save our freedoms! Thank you for your time!  


